
From: Zafar, Marzia
Sent: 9/1/2010 8:02:05 AM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Out of Office AutoReply:

Thank you for your email. I will be on vacation beginning Wednesday, 
September 1st and returning back to work on Monday, September 13th. If you 
have any questions, please contact Terrie Prosper at 415-703-2160 or email 
her at tdp0cpuc.ca.gov.

Regards,

Marzia
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